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Important messages 

Friday 3rd October – Chessington school trip - £22.61 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

As part of our continued commitment to providing a rich curriculum, year 6 will be visiting 

Chessington World of Adventures on Friday 3rd October. Children will be taking part in a 

workshop called, “Fantastic Forces” to teach them about the mechanisms of a rollercoaster ride 

which will support them with their upcoming D&T unit. 

 

The cost of Chessington and transportation will be £22.61. Please pay this via Arbor under the trip 

section. These educational opportunities will not only enthuse the children’s learning but will also 

provide memorable experiences that they will take with them throughout their time in school. Without 

your contributions, we are unable to continue these trips so we would like to thank you in advance for 

your support. This is an exciting opportunity we hope every child will enjoy. 

 

If your child has a Merlin Annual Pass that you wish to use, please do not pay for the trip on Arbor. In 

this case, you must book entry to the park for Friday 3rd October online and send us an email copy of 

the barcode provided for your child to trips@talaverajunior.co.uk Please do this no later than Friday 

12th September. On receipt of your child’s barcode, we will issue an invoice via Arbor for the 

remaining cost for the workshop and coach travel. Children with fast-track privileges will be unable to 

use them on this school trip due to staffing ratios. Thank you for your understanding regarding this 

matter. 

 

 

We are looking forward to having a thrilling day! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Year 6 Team 
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